## **EUROPEAN UNION**



DELEGATION TO THE UNITED NATIONS

Ambassador

New York, May 3, 2023

Dear Ms. Stoeva,

I hope this letter finds you well.

Pursuing the guidance set out by the United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs, I have the honor to submit the European Union's Main Messages for the Voluntary Review of its contribution towards the implementation of the 2030 Agenda in annex of this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Oløf Skøog Ambaşsador

H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva President of the United Nations Economic and Social Council United Nations New York